











Hanley St. Luke's CofE Aided Primary School

28th January 2016

Dear Parents

"Wear it with Pride" - Friday 5th February 2016













This year to celebrate Sir Stan's Day we will be asking our children to wear their football tops or sports clothes, with pride, on Friday 5th February. We ask that each child donates £1 to wear their football tops or sports wear for which they will receive a much sought after "Sir Stan" badge.

As you will be aware, Sir Stan is our most famous ex-pupil (so far!) and we are keen to support the work of the Stanley Matthews Foundation, which helps disadvantaged children access sports activities and coaching.

I look forward to seeing a whole range of football tops on Friday 5th February 2016.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Mr M.A. Barlow Headteacher

M. A. Balon